
THE FAMILY OF
JOAN WASHBURN RHODOMOYER

wish to express our gratitude to everyone who 
reached out to us at the time of her passing. We are 
thankful to those who sent cards and flowers along 

with memorial contributions.
We also thank J.P.'S Deli for the fine food and the 

Allen Funeral Home Inc., 245 Market St., 
Bloomsburg, for their exceptional services.

THANK YOU FROM THE RHODOMOYER
AND FISHER FAMILIES


